

Board of Supervisors County of Los Angeles

60

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH

March 15, 2005

Ms. Michelle Jackson Metro Board Secretary One Gateway Plaza Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Ms. Jackson:

It has come to my attention that La Cañada City Councilman Dave Spence has voluntarily agreed to vacate his position as my recommended appointment on the San Gabriel Valley Sector Council, effective March 17, 2005.

I, thereby, nominate D. Barton Doyle, former mayor of Sierra Madre, as my recommended appointment for the San Gabriel Valley Sector Council. If at all possible I would appreciate this nomination going before the Metro Board on March 24, 2005.

Sincerely

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICA

Supervisor

MDA:mcsc